Sheri Whitethorn

Dear Anchorage Assembly:

I have heard generally good comments about the Reapportionment Map 11 V2 Constant
Amendments in the various sections that are proposed for changes from that, with the exception of
the proposed change to the Airport Heights area. Please do NOT accept this section of the Constant
Amendment. Dividing Airport Heights in two does nothing helpful for the neighborhood or for
Anchorage as a whole. Either leave this area as it currently is in Map 11 v2, without this
amendment, or amend this section of the amendment's map in this area of town to make Northern
Lights BLVD. the straight dividing line from West/District 3 through Midtown/4 all the way to
District 3/East. This would make for clean, easy to understand and follow lines between districts.
Because we are adding a new Assembly member to District 1, this reapportionment is more broad
than the more usual tweaks that are done every ten years. Let's do this carefully in ways that make
sense for specific areas as much as possible, while taking a broader view of what works best for
Anchorage as a whole. Thank you all for your diligent work on this big project.



